
 

Port of Garston 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 002 of 2019 

Ploughing Operations 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that starting on approximately 9th April 2019 ploughing using the 

vessel Furness Abbey will commence for approximately 8 days this will take place in the 

approach channel to Garston and Stalbridge Dock.  

The vessel will display lights and shapes as required by the International Regulations for the 

Prevention of Collisions at Sea.  A listening watch on VHF Channel 20 will be maintained 

throughout ploughing operations. 

Mariners are advised to contact “Stalbridge Lock” on VHF Channel 20 before entering the 

Garston Channel. 

 

Ian Virtue 

Dock Master, Garston 

5th April 2019 


